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Dear Mr Miller,

Official information requests for information about the DCC Spatial Plan and the
 Gordon Road/Hagart Alexander Drive intersection in Mosgiel.

I refer to your official information requests dated April 13, 2016, and June 1, 2016.

I apologise for the delay in responding to the April request and to your subsequent email.
 This was due to a staff miscommunication over who was to answer the request and the
 email. The issues raised by this delay have been resolved with the introduction of a new
 system for tracking official information requests. This will ensure a similar problem does
 not happen again.

The information you have requested is:

1.     All information, including notes, correspondence and email records, and meetings
 between the DCC and the Mosgiel/ Taieri Community Board on the subject of the
 DCC Spatial plan.

In response I have attached a summary of the documents held on this issue. This includes
 the dates of the meetings so you can easily search the documents on our website at
 www.dcc.govt.nz. I have also attached a submission from the Mosgiel Taieri Community
 Board that is relelvent.

2.     All correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and NZTA in relation to the
 construction of the Hagart Alexander Drive / Gordon Road (SH87) intersection
 Mosgiel. Especially any concerns, or objections that NZTA had at the time of
 construction of the intersection. With Hagart Alexander Drive being part of the
 Dunedin City Councils preferred arterial route option for the east side of Mosgiel.

In response I have search our digital files for the key words "Gordon Road Hagart
 Alexander Drive Transit New Zealand". You did not include a time frame in your request so
 I searched back from now to 2002 when digital records began. I did not find any
 documents that showed any concerns by NZTA. Attached is the correspondence I found
 and two attachments – a design report and a traffic survey.
 
I trust these documents meet your needs.
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
 Information about how to make a complaint is available at
 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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Regards
Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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